
Muncy School District 
Board of Education 

Special Public Meeting 
August 6, 2018 

 
The Muncy School District Board of Directors held a special public meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Muncy 
Junior/Senior High School Library, 200 West Penn Street, Muncy, PA  17756. 
 
Members of the board present:  President Scott McLean, Vice President Lisa Sleboda, Mary Bennardi, Ty 
Fry, Rhondel Moyle, Robert Titman, Kim Walker and Sarah Woodward. Connie Coyner was absent.   
 
Members of the administration present:  Superintendent Craig Skaluba, Assistant to the Superintendent 
for Curriculum and Instruction Kimberly Hamilton, Business Administrator David Edkin, and Athletic 
Director Curt Chilson. 
 
President McLean called the meeting to order at 7 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was recited. 
There were five visitors. 

VISITORS’ PRESENTATIONS 
Foreman Architects Engineers and Reynolds Building Solutions reported on the status of the high school 
additions and renovations building project.  
 
Tanya Williams of The Nutrition Specialist, LLC presented a program on athlete wellness.     

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
President McLean announced that an executive session for personnel issues will take place after the 
meeting. 
 
 
There being no further business, Mr. Fry moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:48 p.m.  Ms. Sleboda                          
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David Edkin, Board Secretary 
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